Hello everyone,

Welcome to the first Spring Assembly for the new term. I have been enjoying getting to know many of the new GRs and members during the first six months of this term. I hope you all had a safe drive and a wonderful breakfast and lunch. 

As I have taken over the Web Coordinator position, I have learned so many things. First, I have three different places to add pay buttons for Assemblies. I found this out the hard way, when I was told I had not added a button to the Iowa AFG Contributions page. Honestly, I forgot that page existed. Oops, bet I won’t forget that place again.

Keep an eye out for new updates.  I have added places for the AWSC meeting reports to be linked so they are easier for the AWSC members to find and read before the meeting.

The Delegate’s Corner is under construction. I cannot wait to add new and fun information to the website through our Delegate. The Newsletter format is looking new and exciting so those will be added to our website as well. 


I am excited to learn new skills and add new ideas as we continue during the 23-25 term.

Have a wonderful Assembly,

Jamie V.

